
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24594C1
This legislation, called the "Idaho Safe Families Act", enhances current Idaho law, which allows
temporary voluntary custody arrangements between families outside of the Idaho Child Protection
Services foster care system. This legislation extends existing legislation to a year for temporary
custody and longer for active-duty military. It adds new legislation to Idaho Code to specify that
non-profit organizations can be involved in helping facilitate these voluntary partnerships between
families. It will provide a less restrictive option to support families in crisis before conditions rise
to the level of CPS intervention.

FISCAL NOTE
There is no impact to the General Fund.

Contact:
Representative Eric M. Redman
(208) 332-1000
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